
No. 565

Sanford H. Gorodetsky
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC SAFETY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
209 FOUNTAIN ST., PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND 02903

August 13, 1980.

Leonard W. Reilly
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT

Edward W. Poyer
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT FISCAL AFFAIRS

City Council President and Members of the City Council

c/o Rose Mendonca, City Clerk
City Hall

Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear,Council President and Members of the City Council:

In accordance with your Resolution No. 377, approved
June 26, 1980, we furnish you with the following information:

.The sub-stations were closed because of lack of money
to operate them and the termination of the CETA funds for the

personnel.
~. -

Back on June 4, 1980, the Police Department did make

a request to the Providence CETA Administration for fifteen
(15) individuals who could be employed at three (3) police sub-
stations in the City.

As of this writing, I have not been advised.

In the event that CETA cannot finance these positions,
we will be able to furnish you with some cost information, if

there is any possibility that such an appropriation could be

made without depleting any other portions of the police budget.

IN CITY COUNCIL

SEP 4 1980-
RE AD:
WHEREUPON IT IS ORDERED THAT

THE SAME BE REC VED.

fTaZ.(L~~..:1r►' ' "  CLERK

SHG/rc

Very truly yours

SANFORD H. GOROD

COMMISSIONER OF

PUBLIC SAFETY
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